
2006 Glendale High School
Boys Soccer Booster Club

Welcome new and returning GLENDALE FALCON SOCCER PLAYERS
AND PARENTS.  Plans are underway for a successful 2006 season!  As 
always, we will have an excellent team this year, and have high 
expectations!

To kick things off, our first informational meeting for players and their 
parents will be Tuesday, May 9th at 6:30 p.m. in the GHS cafeteria.  This 
will include our volunteer sign-ups, kick-arounds and running schedules, 
practice schedules, game schedules, and we will hear great words of 
wisdom from Coach Rogers and his staff.  We will be handing out physical 
forms, citizenship cards, and emergency information forms.  Our goal is to 
have most of these forms filled out the night of our meeting.  Please come 
with insurance information also.  The physical form will need to be filled 
out by a physician, and may take a while to get an appointment, so please 
schedule them as soon as possible. No player will be allowed to set foot 
on the practice field without a completed physical.  There will be NO 
EXCEPTIONS.  The deadline for all paperwork will be July 18th, two 
weeks before the first practice, so that we can comply with the rules set 
forth by the State.  

This is one important meeting that you don’t want to miss, 
please make every effort to attend. 

Any forms you wish to send through the mail, please send to:

Judy Frewin 886-0935 - home
2264 S. Oakbrook Ave. 840-5551 - cell
Springfield, MO  65809 frewinmd@mchsi.com

Most of our correspondence will be accomplished via website and e-mail.  
It is very important that we have your e-mail address.  Please log onto our 
GHS soccer website and subscribe.     www.glendalesoccer.com

Thanks and we look forward to seeing you at our May meeting.

2006 Booster Club Presidents,

Doug and Elizabeth Page
eapizzy@yahoo.com




